Misty Maza

From: Sam Fawcett <nwilli118@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 2:45 PM

To: Misty Maza

Subject: Changes to the Ordinance for the CRB

Please be cautious

This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am sorry for the late response. I was planning to attend tonight's meeting, however I am not feeling well and do not wish to pass it on.

i support the requested changes to the ordinance. As a member of the CRB I think we will be able to do a better job for the residents of New Haven. I also feel that more Members should review the cases at Internal Affairs. It will give them a chance to interact and ask questions of the investigators. It will increase the basic understanding of each case.

I have reviewed 95% off all the closed complaints since I started about 4 years ago. I have reviewed all the closed cases in 2023.

Respectfully,

Nina Fawcett